
Placer County buys South Lake
Tahoe hotel
There may soon be more open space in South Lake Tahoe along
Highway 50. This is because on Feb. 24 the Placer County Board
of  Supervisors  voted  to  buy  the  A&A  Lake  Tahoe  Inn  for
approximately $1.4 million.

The South Lake Tahoe hotel is one of many the city would like
bulldozed because they add to an overabundance of hotel rooms,
many of which are not being used as traditional hotels but
instead as non-conforming residential units.

Placer crossed county lines for this purchase so it could
obtain  the  tourist  accommodation  units  from  the  site.  By
leveling the structure the county can obtain a 3-to-1 bonus on
TAUs per the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency’s Region Plan
because it is in a stream environmental zone.

TAUs are a commodity the TRPA created to regulate growth. Many
now say this commodity, as well as commercial floor area,
hinder redevelopment by placing value on items that in many
ways are artificial and are certainly not the norm in the
construction world.

It’s  possible  the  California  Tahoe  Conservancy  and  Placer
County would enter a land swap or purchase down the road
involving this site.

The 34-unit hotel is at 3520 Lake Tahoe Blvd.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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